
No. IDR 29/2020 

Date    18 December 2020 

Re: Completion of Investment in Tesco Stores (Thailand) Limited and Tesco 

Stores (Malaysia) Sdn. Bhd 

To: President                                 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Reference is made to the notification by CP All Public Company Limited (the “Company”) 
made to the Stock Exchange of Thailand on 9 March 2020 in relation to the investment in 
Tesco Stores (Thailand) Limited and Tesco Stores (Malaysia) Sdn. Bhd (the “Tesco Asia 
Group Investment Transaction”). The investment is made indirectly through special purpose 
vehicles being C.P. Retail Holding Company Limited which wholly owns the share capital 
of C.P. Retail Development Company Limited. 

We would like to inform that on 18 December 2020, the Tesco Asia Group Investment 
Transaction has been completed. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr.Kriengchai Boonpoapichart 

Chief Financial Officer 

Authorised to sign on behalf of the Company 


